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Hi Tim, I am writing in support of the work The Field Fund, Inc is
planning to do on the fields here in Chilmark.  It seems that their efforts
will improve the playing conditions for our students and for the
community, at no additional cost to the school.  The Chilmark School
welcomes the basic maintenance support this fall (aeration,
overseeding) from The Field Fund, Inc, and understands that this
maintenance is supplemental, (mowing not included) , and will not
interfere with the use of the fields by the students or community
members.  I did meet and speak with the members of The Field Fund
last week when their turf grass expert, Jerad Minnick, came by to
assess the field.  I am grateful that they are offering to help rejuvenate
the Chilmark playing field.    If you have any questions, or concerns
please contact me.  

Susan Stevens
Head of School
Chilmark School
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